Adventures With Pete the Cat

Our September adventure with Pete was enjoyed by everyone. We danced to The Cool Cat Boogie and
watched the animated story of Pete the Cat and His White Shoes.

We did several color mixing experiments and our shoe color mixing match sheet. Homework went home
in their backpacks after our adventure. A Pete the Cat tennis shoe coloring sheet was sent home and also
a snack bag with yellow and blue playdoh balls for the kids to mix together to produce green playdoh.

In October Pete will be teaching the kids the 5 Little Pumpkins fingerplay. We will be counting, talking
about numbers and pumpkins. We will watch the animated story Pete the Cat: 5 Little Pumpkins and of
course we will dance The Cool Cat Boogie.

Looking forward to October’s adventure with Pete.

Mrs. Hanser
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